
 
 

Memo 
To: Board of Trustees  
From:  Trustee Rhea Goff, Search Committee Chair 
Date: July 16, 2024 
Re: Presidential Job Profile 
 
 
Enclosed for the Board’s consideration is the proposed presidential job profile for the 2024 Northwest Florida 
State College presidential search, prepared by Myers McRae.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The Board of Trustees approves the presidential job profile, as presented. 
 
 


